From: Trees for Life Oregon

Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Rubio; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Ryan Office; Hardesty, Jo Ann; Council Clerk – Testimony To:

Cc: Noelle Studer-Spevak; Micah Meskel; pdx.climate.council@gmail.com; ted@urbangreenspaces.org;

brenna@pdx350.org

Subject: Testimony supporting Ezone Maps Corrections for Wed, Feb. 16 City Council Hearing

Date: Monday, February 14, 2022 10:53:29 AM

Attachments: Letter to CC supporting Ezone map corrections.docx

## Dear City Council:

Please see our attached letter and testimony of support for the Ezone Maps Correction project scheduled for discussion this week. Thank you.

Sincerely, Kyna Rubin

Trees for Life Oregon